
 

 

 

 

April 2025 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

As you are aware, children in Year 6 will be taking their end of KS2 Statutory Assessments from Monday 12th 

May - Thursday 15th May 2025. They will assess the children’s understanding in Maths, SPaG (Spelling, 

Punctuation and Grammar) and Reading. As these are a statutory part of the curriculum, it is expected that 

your child attends school on time during SATs week. If you feel for any reason that your child is unable to 

attend, please contact the school office as soon as possible, so that we can advise you on the best course of 

action.  

 

Please see the timetable below for the dates of each assessment: 

 

Date Assessment Paper  

Monday 12th May  English grammar, punctuation and spelling 

Tuesday 13th May  English reading 

Wednesday 14th May  Mathematics 

Thursday 15th May  Mathematics  

 

We will be holding a breakfast club for our Year 6 children on the morning of their assessments. The Year 6 

cloakroom door will be open from 8:15am each day. Please can you ensure that your child arrives at school 

for this time to allow time for them to settle into the day and relax with their friends before the assessments 

begin.  

 

If children who usually get the bus could be brought in for the breakfast club too as we find it a calmer way to 

begin their day during this week.  

 

The children have worked incredibly hard this year, and we wish them all the best for their assessments. Good 

luck Year 6!  

 

Mrs Louden, Mr Watson & Mr Lee 


